
       Saseenos Elementary School 

               April 13, 2015

             PAC Meeting Minutes
In Attendance: Suzi L., Ellen H, Nanci W, Rebecca B, Tara k

Guests:  Dave Bennett

Approval of Adgenda : approved 

Approval of Minutes:  approved

Presidents Message:   Welcome back! We had no meeting in March due to an extended Spring Break, 
so I know  that there is lots to discuss! We have partnered with Mr. Metcalfe and Div. 1 to help the 
fundraise towards thier year end activities.  Every one should have recived an order form for potting mix 
from Foundation Organics, the kids are making $2.75 for every bag sold! They are also interested in 
selling start plants at the Carnival if any one is interested in helping them.  At this time I would like to 
welcome Mr. Dave Benett from Sooke Emergency Sercvices for coming to speak with us today. We 
recived a “Thank You “ Card from the Sooke Council  reconizing the Volunteer work that our PAC 
does. 

Principal's Mesage : See attached

Special Guests : Dave Benett from ESS 

Emergency Preparrdness:  We had a great prsentation from Mr. Bennett.  It was a good
reminder to plan to evacuate not just our selves but our pets as well. Also to “refresh” 
our grab and go bags twice a year, during the time changes.  Thank you Mr. Bennett. 

Tresures's Message:  We are doing okay right now, just a little under budget for 
this time of year.  Our GIC has come to term and we need to decide what to do.  
Our current tresure would like to step down at the end of the school year so we 
need to start looking for some on to replace her.  She will help mentor  the new 
tresure during the 2016/17 school year.



S.P.E.A.C. :  NO REPORT 

Safe Paths to School:  The application was forwarded to our school Principal to fill out and 
send in.  We will not hear anything from the CRD till at least Spetember.

Food and Fun:   Food: Friday is White Spot day  

     FUN: We are still waiting to hear back from Sooke Disposal as to our totals for 
the Scrap Metal Drive and will be calling them again.

Carnival:   Things are starting to take shape for the Carnival.  We have had lots of prize 
donations, please keep them coming, and have confirmed 3 table vendors at this time. There 
are still 9 tables for Vendors avalbile. 

Business arrissing from the floor


